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| am concerned about the plans for the future in South Warrington.

| worry greatly about the infrastructure if so many new houses will be built. What are the
plans to improve the roads in the area, which might possibly alleviate the difficult traffic
situation here, especially in Stockton Heath?

| feel that far too much green belt land will be taken and what about farmland? We still
need to produce food.

| think that the proposals would not be good for the inhabitants of South Warrington.
Recent reports stress the value of green land and woods to the health of us all. We are
fortunate that at the moment we can benefit from this here. Of course the intensive
building projects would be detrimental to wild life and the biodiversity here, and the loss
of any part of a nature reserve is bad news.

| fear that any new housing, if it follows the type of dwellings built in Grappenhall recently,
would not be affordable housing, for which there is a great need. This could surely be
achieved on a much smaller scale, than outlined in your plans.

Yours sincerely
Margaret Wesley





